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ILIAD, INC.

December 12, 2001

Department of Health VIA FAX 253-395-6760
Northwest Operations '

20435 72™ Ave S, Suite 200, K17-12

Kent, WA 98032-2358

Attn: Derek Pell, P.E.

Re: (" Alderlake Water System D #26995H "/

Pierce County o s

Dear Derek:

- Per our conversation and your letter of June 27, 2001 concerning the above project
Western Engineering, Inc. will be submitting corrections to their engineering report the
week of December 10, 2001.

The Water Company has made a loan application for the water system improvements
because the Alderlake water system is regulated by the WUTC. The loan will have to be
approved by them prior to construction.

We will keep you advised as to the progress and time schedule,

Should you have any que'st'ions or need further information, please call me at 9206) 282-
4200.
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